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One Hundred Nineteenth Congress
@ommittee on Homeland Security
U.S. House of Representatives
Washington, B 20515

Tuesday, April 1, 2025

10:00 a.m. EDT in 310 Cannon House Office Building

Subcommittee on Cybersecurity and Infrastructure Protection

Hearing

“Cybersecurity is Local, Too: Assessing the State and Local
Cybersecurity Grant Program”

WITNESSES

Mr. Robert Huber
Chief Security Officer
Tenable, Inc.

Mr. Alan Fuller
Chief Information Officer
State of Utah

The Honorable Kevin Kramer
First Vice President
National League of Cities

Mr. Mark Raymond
Chief Information Officer
State of Connecticut



